
 
From: mark.prudhomme@nmfn.com [mailto:mark.prudhomme@nmfn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 3:44 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: proposed new finra rules regarding suitability 

Having been an insurance professional and registered rep for over  30 yrs it would seem 
counterproductive for finra’s regulatory reach to be beyond securities.  Insurance and 
non security products already carry heavy and strict state regulation.  Finra does not 
have the skill set to expand its reach to insurance and non security products. It is 
another layer of cost that is redundant and to which I object strongly. 

Mark Prudhomme Clu ChFc 

Memphis, Tn. 

Northwestern Mutual, its subsidiaries and affiliates may review and retain 
incoming and outgoing electronic mail for this e-mail address for quality 
assurance and regulatory compliance purposes. Communications that are 
received via the Secure Message Center are secure. Communications that are 
not received via the Secure Message Center website may not be secure or 
encrypted, and could be observed by a third party. 
 
If you prefer not to receive any e-mail communication from Northwestern Mutual 
or our Financial Representatives, please click the following link:"E-Mail Opt-out 
from Northwestern Mutual" 
 
In the event that you cannot click on the above link, the Northwestern Mutual E-
Mail Opt-out form can be found at the following URL: 
https://service.nmfn.com/cbpeopt/EmailOptOut.do. 
 
Northwestern Mutual 
720 East Wisconsin Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-4797. 
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